From: Sub C

Sent: March 30, 2021 9:25 PM

To: Clerks

Subject: 2900 Bainbridge Ave

Categories: Yellow Category, PH - Needs Addit'l Info, Public Hearing

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account
password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

I am the owner of the the Subway at 2900 Bainbridge. I would like to show my support for opening the
Liquor store at 2900 Bainbridge Ave. Thanks Harry



t necessarity refiect those of the City of

Any information (verbal and written) including personal information such as your name and address,
submitted to Council, Committees, or heard and discussed at a public meeting is public information and
will become part of the public record. This information may be published on the web unless the author
specifically requests confidentiality. Any meetings broadcasted live on television, via the internet or via
any other communication medium cannot be edited.

From: Mi Ok Song

Sent: Tuesday, March 30, 2021 7:15 PM
To: Clerks <Clerks@burnaby.ca>
Subject: Liquor Store Relocation

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account
password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Good evening,

We are Burnaby residents who run the Rolling Dough Pizza at the Bainbridge plaza, and we are writing
to inform you that we support the move of the liquor store to the new location at 2900 Bainbridge
Avenue.

Thank you very much!



From: Jeff milani

Sent: March 30, 2021 6:56 PM

To: Clerks

Subject: Support for 2900 rezone Bainbridge liquor store
Categories: Yellow Category, PH - Needs Addit'l Info, Public Hearing

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for
personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious
or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

| definitely support this | think it's a great move for the liquor store and for the people in the community

Thank you



